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breetings from the Chairman of the Board of Correction

HE Board of Correction has now had two meetings. We are clearly not off
the ground as yet, but I believe you may be interested in the following.

First of all, I am convinced, not only because of the past record of the Board
members but also because of the way they are taking hold, they are going to
prove useful in the work which has been assigned to them.

Secondly, we have begun to hold meetings (the one on December 17th at
Rikers Island) at various institutions of the Department of Correction so that
those who have not examined them can do so before our meetings, and so that we
can meet and hear from the Warden of each institution on the spot.

I am sure all of the Board, as I am, are full of ideas which we shall discuss
during the next months in order to complete our plan for maximum effectiveness.

I 'am proud to hold this office. I shall do everything I can to make you proud

of us.
Cartd M. Lock, pi.
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